
January 27, 1972 

Mrs. Rose Winkler 

1240 East 9th Street 

Brooklyn, N.Y. 

Dear Mrs. Winkler: 

I think it is just wonderful that you have undertaken to 

help in the matter of the Ryssian Jewish immigrants. As 

a reward for being a good girl, I hope to send you shortly 

a copy of my sermon on the subject. 

Meanwhile, perhaps the best way of going about the business 

is by calling my mother-in-law (724-2433) to ask her for 

the techniques involved. The bundles should be mailed to 

Rabbi Itzchak Kalman, Rechov Mishmar Haam 10, Jerusalem/ 

If you can raise the money to pay for postage (I believe it 

is about $10 a bundle) that is best. If not, do not let it 

stop you but let me know and I will provide the funds for it. 

Love to all. 

Cordially, 

RABBI NORMAN LAMM 

NLicw


